
See More of Rome on the Blog!

Photo of the Week

 This week we are praying for:
PEACE IN OUR HEARTS, OUR NATION, WORLD, & FAMILIES!

HEY CHRISTIANS OF CCJC! 
WE'RE SO GRATEFUL YOU'RE HERE. LET'S KEEP WALKING TOGETHER.

THE CCJC MEMO

C﻿oming Up!
There is no Daily Mass June 24-27 due to Fr. Byrd attending the archdiocese priest convocation. There is

Mass at 8:30 a.m. June 28 at St. Joseph. Please make a note of it!
SAVE THE DATE FOR HEALING THE WHOLE PERSON RETREAT JULY 12-14 by Fr. Byrd at Mother of the

Redeemer Retreat Center, Bloomington, Ind. Call: 812-825-4642

Fr. Jerry Byrd got to say Mass at the tomb of one of his favorite saints: St. Philip Neri in Rome!
 Also pictured is Seminarian Nathan Thompson.

 (Photo by Seminarian Aidan Hauersperger)

Latest Inspiration

“Cheerfulness strengthens the heart
and helps us to persevere. A servant of
God ought always to be in good spirits.

Charity and cheerfulness, or charity
and humility, should be our motto.”

St. Philip Neri

https://www.ccjc3.org/5-things-everyone-should-know-about-st-anthony/

